Hello there! My name is Winter Taylor.

| am a mother of 3 boys, and a military spouse temporarily residing in Texas. My husband and |, and
both of our families, have lived in Oregon for most of our lives.

We are set to return home to Oregon this year.

I am writing to you to express my opposition to HB 3063.

| do not believe a child should be excluded from schools because their parent chooses to exempt them
from one or more vaccines, due to religious or philosophical reasons.

| believe withholding a child’s right to education, based on what medical procedures they choose to
receive (or not receive) is unconstitutional and discriminatory.

Medical freedom is an important, essential part of being an American.
Please vote no on HB 3063.

Thank you.



